The following was WAUR’s contribution to the 1967 Chronicle – an Annual report on the Royal Green Jackets activities.  

WESTERN AUSTRALIAN UNIVERSITY

REGIMENT

Mounts Bay Road,

Perth,

Western Australia. 6000.

15th November, 1967.

The Editor, 

"The Royal Green Jackets' Chronicle",

Regimental Headquarters, 

The Royal Green Jackets, 

Peninsula Barracks, 

Winchester, Hants., England.

Dear Sir,

  The year 1967 has been a very run‑of‑the‑mill period of time with very few events out of the ordinary to make good copy. I hope you will forgive us this year if we do not submit for your "Chronicle" an article, for I'm sure a recital of training activities would be of no interest.

   We received a visit from Captain Roger Winwood during the year, and he gave a thoroughly enjoyable lecture to all troops on 22nd August, 1967. His film slides and narrative in connection with his part in the British Joint Services Expedition to Central and Western Australia was very interesting.

   I should like to voice my own appreciation of the quality of your Regimental "Chronicle". Unfortunately, a small unit such as ours is unable to attempt a similar venture into print, although I hope to have a Regimental quarterly circulating next year.

   On behalf of my Commanding Officer, I should like to extend our best wishes for another successful edition of the "Chronicle".

Yours sincerely,

JOHN J. LE TESSIER,

Unit Historian.

